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AGENDA 
TRAFFIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Thursday July 20, 2017 
9:00 AM 

Sudbury Police Department 
75 Hudson Road 

 
Agenda: 
 

1. Safety concern for Alta Road near Woodside Road as conveyed by Cate Kashem  
2. Speeding and sight line concerns for Moore Road at Stearns Lane as conveyed by Chris 

Alfonso 
3. Request for “Dead End” sign on Meadowbrook Road at Meadowbrook Circle as 

conveyed by Jeffrey Winn 
4. Speed bump request for Wayside Inn Road as conveyed by James Hill on behalf of the 

Wayside Inn 
5. Speeding concerns on Old Framingham as conveyed by Jerry Coletta 
6. Overgrowth concerns constraining site lines on Morse Road at Starview Drive as 

conveyed by Joe Tibbetts 
7. Continued concerns over the town center traffic light 
8. Another request concerning crossing Boston Post Road (RTE 20) at Union Avenue as 

conveyed by Ada Vassilovski 
9. Follow up on open items from previous meeting (3-23-17) 
10. Approve minutes from previous meeting (3-23-17) 
11. Miscellaneous items 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


